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Statement on Russian Military Invasion of Ukraine

The military invasion of Ukraine by Russia, which began in February 2022, has resulted in the loss of
lives of many people, displaced people and is a serious threat to their physical and mental health, well-
being and livelihoods. Furthermore, there have been reports of attacks on nuclear power plants, a
situation that could cause serious consequences for humanity. Attacks on civilians are an affront to
humanity and we express our sincere condolences to the victims. We express our sincere respect to all
medical and nursing personnel who are working tirelessly to save lives in the face of this war.

The Japan Association of Nursing Academies is a council of nursing societies concerned with people's
lives, health and well-being. We strongly oppose this military incursion and hope that an early peaceful

solution will be reached through dialogue and negotiations.

March 14, 2022
Prof. Mami Kayama,

President, the Japan Association of Nursing Academies



